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In relation to Green infrastructure in the Bray/Kilmacanogue area, please consider the following: 
 
- The Kilmacanogue to Bray Retail Park Greenway would be a fantastic link for Bray and Kilmacanogue; taking 
pedestrians and cyclists off the N11; and could service a larger looped walk from Bray to the Sugarloaf / Little 
Sugarloaf. This project seems to have stalled since 2022 but should be re-ignited under the new LAP. 
See a link to current plans: https://www.wicklow.ie/Living/Services/Roads-Transport/Roads-Infrastructural-
Projects/Active-Travel/Kilmacanogue-to-Bray-Retail-Park 
 
- As a continuation of this, consideration should be given to a Green route utilising the existing road networks 
of the L5530 (Kilmurray Cottages), L5029 (Quill Road), Donnelly's Lane and Red Lane; as a low traffic Green 
route for bikes/pedestrians that could link Kilmacanogue towards Glen of the Downs (i.e. at the Glenview 
Hotel). 
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